
As a retired Oregon State Policeman with 30 years on the department I would like to voice my 
opinion against any further  
gun bills such as 868 and 764.    Senator Mr. “P” needs to keep the Bloomberg big bags of cash 
out of Oregon.   
  
I for one have welcomed the aid of a armed citizen on several situations where I had no back up 
by any other law enforcement 
agency, even my own.  What you should be doing is building up the OSP back to the levels in 
the late 60’s & through the 70’s.  
That is where you would be doing some good.  Use the present Oregon  laws already on the 
books , NOT what Bloomberg wants. 
  
There are many of us   who dislike the New York big money being sent to the Oregon to Brown 
and Mr. “P. Outside influence is not wanted. 
  
What about representing us Oregon citizens who pay the taxes? 
  
Please vote NO on any further invasion of my gun rights. 
  
Thank You 
  
  
  
R. K. " Bob" Frasier 
In God we trust 
God Bless America 
 


